June 27,2019

DIB Board
DIB Director, Lissa Dees
Mayor Grover Robinson

Please accept this letter of resignation of my position on the Downtown
Improvement Board member effective as of July 1, 2019.

[t has been my honor to serve on the DIB Board as an appointee of former Mayor
Ashton Hayward since 2011.

My commitment to improve downtown Pensacola has been rewarding on a
community level. Istrived to uphold the mission of the Downtown Improvement
Board, which is to promote and enhance downtown Pensacola’s vibrant, growing
culture for businesses, residents, and visitors. Safety and beautification have been
priorities .

After traveling to other cities in the United Sates, | always feel an overwhelming
sense of pride and appreciation for our great city when I return to my historical
residence in the heart of downtown Pensacola.

My passion and loyalty to our downtown city of Pensacola have been and will
remain unwavering. I believe the current DIB Board has helped downtown become

great.

It has been a pleasure to serve with my fellow DIB Board Members, and Director
Lissa Dees.

I know that the new DIB Board will carry the torch, and continue to make our
Downtown Pensacola a safe, vibrant and beautiful place to live, work and play.

Res espt ectively
c )f;%
Teri Levin




